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W E L C O M E

CHRISTMAS EVE CANDLELIGHT SERVICES

Save the date for our two Christmas Eve candlelight services happening 

Tues, Dec 24 at 5 pm and 7 pm. The 5 pm service will be a candlelight 

service with elements geared toward families with young kids and the 

7 pm service will be a traditional candlelight service. If you’re interested 

in serving at one or both of the services, email Office@ffmc.org.

FFMC.ORG/EVENTS

5 PM & 7 PM



WELCOME
TO FFMC

H E L L O !

LOVE PEOPLE • CONNECT THEM TO JESUS • SERVE THE WORLD

 DECEMBER 15, 2019 • 9:30 AM SERVICE

HAPPENINGS AT FFMC

Call to Worship 	 Angels We Have Heard on High
Welcome & Greeting
Worship		  O Come, O Come Emmanuel
Advent Reading		  The Hale Family
Worship 	 Emmanuel
Announcements & Blessing of the Kids
Offering	 Love Came Down at Christmas

Doxology
Pastoral Prayer

GATHER

Scripture Reading	 Isaiah 40:1–11
Sermon	 Are You Ready for Christmas? - The Shepherd

Rev. Matt Poole, Lead Pastor

WORD

Communion			   Let All Mortal Flesh Keep Silence
It Came Upon a Midnight Clear

Come, Thou Long-Expected Jesus

TABLE

Benediction

SEND

      IF YOU MISS A WEEK OF THE SERIES,
CATCH UP ONLINE AT FFMC.ORG/SERMONS

   NEW HERE?

Are you a first time or returning guest? We’re so glad you’re here! If 

you have any questions or would like to receive a free gift, be sure to 

stop by the Welcome Center where someone is ready to help. 

THANKS FOR WORSHIPING WITH US THIS MORNING!

Shoemaker’s Christmas Is Today
Today’s the day! We’ll see you back here for “Shoemaker’s Christmas” at 3 

pm. Pick up your free tickets in the foyer to enter the Shoemaker's Raffle!

Christmas Giving Trees
It’s not too late to take part in FFMC’s tradition of giving at Christmas through our 

Giving Trees! Pick up a tag for a child or youth in foster care or for the women 

living at Penny’s Place and return your gift to a Giving Tree next Sun, Dec 22. 

Save the Date: Jan 4 Launch Training
As you probably know, we will be launching two services at the end of 

January! If you are interested in serving at either of the two services, save 

the date for a launch training meeting happening Sat, Jan 4, 9 am–noon. 

This training will include time together as a larger group as well as smaller 

breakout sessions for each ministry team.

Building Closures & End-of-Year Giving
The church offices will be closed Dec 25, Dec 26, and Jan 1. If you plan to 

drop off an end-of-year gift, please do so before noon on Tues, Dec 31.


